
From: Peter Domine 

Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 3:54 PM 

To: Nic Sands 

Subject: RE: LUCS for Grand Fir Apartments  

 

Hello Nic, 

It appears a LUCS was applied for 2655 Marie-a St SE under permit no. 24-125662-PLN . No LUCS form 

was included with the applica2on, but I assume this is for the phase 2 por2on of the Grand Fir 

Apartments, currently in for site plan review under permit 24-123435-PLN? As men2oned in my 

previous email, we wouldn’t approve a LUCS un2l the site plan review applica2on is approved. Do you 

want to withdraw this LUCS applica2on? Otherwise, it will just be on hold. Please let me know. Thanks, 

 

Peter Domine 

Planner II 

City of Salem | Community Planning and Development Department |Planning  

555 Liberty St SE, Room 305 

Salem, Oregon 97301 

pdomine@cityofsalem.net  | 503-540-2311 

Facebook  |  YouTube  |  Linkedin  |  www.cityofsalem.net  

 

From: Nic Sands <nsands@westech-eng.com>  

Sent: Friday, December 27, 2024 8:42 AM 

To: Peter Domine <PDomine@cityofsalem.net> 

Subject: LUCS for Grand Fir Apartments  

 

Hi Peter, 

 

I would like to apply for a LUCS for the development of the Grand Fir II Apartments at 2655 Marietta 

Street SE Salem. 

Please see attached Application and let me know if you need anything else from me.  

 

Thanks, 

Nic Sands 
Westech Engineering, Inc. 
3841 Fairview Industrial Dr., Suite 100 
Salem, Or 97302 
503.585.2474 

westech-eng.com 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/CityOfSalemOR/
https://www.youtube.com/@cityofsalemplanningpublicm779
https://www.linkedin.com/company/city-of-salem
https://www.westech-eng.com/

